

OFFICE OF THE Advisory Board TOWN HALL 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 (978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371 finance@dunstable-ma.gov

December 9, 2013

Present: Ron Mikol, Kevin Walsh, Harold Simmons, Joe Dean and Dana Metzler

Absent: Christine Muir

The meeting called to order at 7:00.

After a brief discussion, the board decided not to enter into executive session at this time.

The board had a lengthy discussion about the events of last Monday night's meeting with the Selectmen and decided it needed to respond to the accusations made that the board had overstepped its authority. Based on input from Town Council and a review of our by-laws, the Advisory Board feels it has done its job appropriately.

The board will write a letter of response to the Board of Selectmen outlining our position. We will also provide proof of our work with various boards and committees, illustrating the level of cooperation the Advisory Board has demonstrated over the last few years to achieve the goals of the boards and committees.

The board heard a report from Dana Metzler on the school issue of the SPED cost overrun.

Adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Benikelet
Benikelet

Senikelet

Sand R. Ren

Sand R. Shand

Dan I Hotel